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To:  All Eastpointe and Sandhills and Trillium Providers  

From:  Cindy Ehlers, Chief Operations Officer 

Date: January 23, 2024 

Subject: Consolidation Communication Bulletin Benefit Plan  

 

This communication provides information on where to find the new Benefit plan for all 
members beginning 2/1/2024.  The plan includes information on Medicaid B or Medicaid 
Direct, B3, state funded services, Innovations services, and 1915I services.  

It can be accessed at the link below: 

 

 

All questions related to this Clinical Communication Bulletin can be sent to 
UM@TrilliumNC.org.  Questions will be responded to as quickly as possible.  We are 
working to address other questions and concerns as quickly as possible.  Thank you for 
your patience while we transition.  
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